New Life Christian Academy

Charge Meal Policy

The goal of New Life Christian Academy (NLCA) Child Nutrition Program (CNP) is to provide students
With healthy meals each day.
New Life Christian Academy has a no charge policy. All breakfast and lunches must be paid in advance.
There is absolutely no charge for breakfast for any student, parents must prepay for breakfast. Paid
Student lunches are paid to CNP lunchroom account from student tuition account.

All students must pay cash at the register for all A la carte purchases.
Children Pre-K – 3rd grade and special needs students cannot be denied a meal.

Free Meal Benefit
Free status students will be allowed to receive a free breakfast and a free lunch each day.
 A la carte purchases must be prepaid.
The charging of A la carte items is not permitted.
No charging for adult meals.
Payment

Money may be deposited into the student’s account to purchase breakfast and A la carte items.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Visit http://www.EZschoolsapp.com to make online payments quickly and securely.
Parents can check their children’s balance anytime online. We recommend parents set low balance alerts on their accounts. Funds to cover low balance accounts will be paid by NLCA tuition account.

Cash, money orders, checks, and credit cards are acceptable methods of payment. These payments can be made at the student’s lunchroom. Over the phone credit card payments are also available.
